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I DO NOT AGREE with the above. I am 86 yrs of age —I have had 5 poodles all of which have  never been
bred or be unattended when off my property I think that I as a responsible owner should have the right to decide
when my dogs should or should not be desexed .I have never had more than 2 at one time & just last August lost
my nearly 16 year old . I have one only & will not get another as it would not be fair to the pup, due to my age.
My dog is male ,entire, pure bred micro chipped ,registered with Dogs West & licensed with my local authority
never goes out of my yard without me . I have competed in the past in obedience trials in the past ,& I think I
have the right to care for my dog  etc;     Hi, hope you are not blown away——could you please cut this down
for me sometime  before Friday as that is the last day for submitting our ideas on the subject —— you can put
one in yourself if you wish xxxooo
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